
June 5, 2020 

Paul DeVillers

Chief Electoral Officer

Met is Nation of Ontario 

Suite 1100 - 66 Slater 

Street Ottawa, ON K1P SH 1 

Re: Incorrect Date on Certification Document Inadvertently Dated May 1, 2020. 

Dear Paul DeVillers 

The letter if to confirm that the previous Conclusion of Vote declaration signature date was incorrect 

and inadvertently dated for May 1, 2020. A corrected document has been prepared and executed with 

today's date for your records. 

Sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Thank you, 

Nicole Hajash 








